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      MALCOLM SARGENT PRIMARY SCHOOL

           Love To Learn 



14 January 2021
Dear Parents

INTRODUCTION TO MICROSOFT (MS) TEAMS
Our IT contractor is are offering to run a short introduction to MS Teams for parents, showing how it can be used for remote education and how your child can use Teams.  

The training session will not be in-depth but will help you find out about using MS Teams on different devices, how to login, and explain features we, as a school, may be using.  There will also be a number of engineers available during the session to answer your questions.  

The training session is on Monday 18 January 2021 at 4pm and is expected to last approximately 30 minutes.  There will be a Q&A section which you can use to ask questions.  The session will be recorded so if you are unable to attend the session, you will be able to watch it at another time.  

If you would like to join the live session please click on the link below:

Click me to join
 

Yours sincerely

Liz Town

Business Director
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